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“Let your light so shine before men, that 
they may see your good works, and 

glorify your Father which is in heaven” 
Matthew. 5:16


 


Dear Parents and carers


We have come to the end of another week…. It will soon 

be Christmas! It was lovely to start to hear the KS1

nativity songs echoing around our corridors and we are

all looking forward to be being able to put on a live

Performance. The first since 2019. It will be wonderful to 

Be able to welcome you back through our doors to see

Our youngest children tell the story of the first Christmas.


We began the week 

by supporting National 

Anti-Bullying week. Anti-

Bullying Week 2022 is 


coordinated in England and Wales by the Anti Bullying Alliance. This year the theme has been ‘Reach 

Out’. Staff and pupils at Bunbury took part in the Odd Socks Day on Monday 14th November, to launch 

the week. It was great to see so many odd  socks in school with everyone embracing it's ‘ok to be 

different’.
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              DIARY DATES

Please view our school calendar on our website for up to 
date information: www.bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk/

events 


21 Nov - Y6 Safety Central Trip

30 Nov - Whole School Theatre Trip

02 Dec - Reindeer Run 

02 Dec - PTA Xmas Fair in school 3.30 - 

               6pm

06 Dec - KS1 Nativity 1.30pm (for school 

               pupils only)

07 Dec - Year 2 Christmas Hope Journey

07 Dec - KS1 Nativity 1.30pm for parent/

              carers/grandparents/toddlers

08 Dec - KS1 Nativity 1.30pm for parent/

              carers/grandparents (adults only)

09 Dec - Xmas Jumper Day

09 Dec - Xmas Lunch

14 Dec - KS2 Carol Concert St.Boniface     

              6pm

16 Dec - Christmas Parties

16 Dec - End of term

11 Jan - Chester Zoo (whole school trip)

24 Jan - Y5 Bikeability

25 Jan - Y5 Bikeability

19-21 Apr Y4 & Y5 Residential Trip

24 Apr - Swimming pool onsite for lessons

              for lessons

3rd July - School Fest week


 


Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School

School Lane, Bunbury, Cheshire, CW6 9NR


Tel: (01829) 260524 or 261332


 RCSAT Executive Head Teacher:  Mrs Nicola Badger

School Principal:  Mrs Nicola Badger


Deputy Principal: Miss Charlotte Hickson

principalbunbury@RCSAT.cheshire.sch.uk 

admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk 
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As always it has been a busy week in Bunbury school. Yesterday we supported Children in Need with

many children choosing to wear an item of yellow or spotty clothing or accessory to school. A huge thank 

you to everyone who donated, we raised £150.00 to send to this worthy cause.






Today our year 6 children participated in the 
first of three music workshops - focusing on 
song writing. The session was be led by two, 
local, semi- professional songwriters.

They will be working with the children to create 
an original Christmas song ready to perform at 
the Christingle service which will take place at 
4pm on 4th December at St Boniface 
Church, Bunbury. We look forward to the 
sessions 

over the 
coming weeks and hearing what the children will 
produce.




I am always extremely 
proud to hear of our 
children who initiate their 
own fundraising activities. 
This week I was delighted 
to hear from Finley in year 
2. Finley had made and 
sold his own handmade bookmarks to raise money for those suffering from the 
continuing war in Ukraine. Finley raised over £30 and we are all incredibly proud of 
his achievements. It is great to hear of the many different ways apart from 
learning that our children Let their Light Shine within our community. Well done 
Finley.


During this difficult times it is always heartwarming to hear of others supporting or 
fundraising for those less fortunate than ourselves. A couple of Bunbury school 
Mums ( Karen Wildbure and Vicky Kearns ) are doing the annual Chester Aid to the 
Homeless Sleep out (30th anniversary ) on Friday 2nd of December from 10 pm to 
6 am.


They would love some more volunteers ! 

If you feel you could join them to do one night of relative hardship to aid the 
many people who are homeless please contact Karen on 07709 746778 or 
Vicky on 07903 .


Or simply help them raise funds by going to the link below or scan the QR code 
.


Fundraising  for Chester Aid to the Homeless

JustGiving page: donate: 


https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/bunbury-mums-kearns-
wildbure?utm_source=whatsapp
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Bunbury Primary School

Reindeer Run and PTA Christmas Fair


Friday 2nd December


On Friday 2nd December we will be holding our annual fundraising Reindeer Run event. The sponsored 
run will take place on our all weather running path and each class will have the opportunity during the day 

to see how many laps they can do during their 15 minute slot. Last week all children came home with a 
sponsorship form for the event. All donations and sponsorships are very much appreciated and all money 
raised will go towards developing an outdoor quiet and nature 
space which will be used by all children in school.


As well as completing the run the children will also get to have 
a visit to see a very special Christmas guest who will be in 
school for the day……


The PTA will also be raising funds by selling old Christmas 
Jumpers. Please dig out your old Christmas Jumpers and donate 
them to the second-hand Christmas Jumper Stall. There will be 
a drop off box in the entrance foyer from Monday 21st 
November.

Please make sure it’s clean and wearable. All styles 

and sizes wanted!


At 3.30pm we are delighted to be holding our first Christmas 
fair for a number of years. The event, organised by our PTA will 
take place from 3.30 - 6pm in the school hall. Again all money 
raised will go towards our outdoor quiet area and nature space. 
There will be a number of stalls including Christmas craft made 
by all the children in school


We look forward to seeing you at the Christmas Fair next month.


Parking

I appreciate that the recent wet weather has increased the traffic outside of school. We continue to 
monitor the parking and remind those that are parking illegally or inconsiderately to think about how their 
parking compromises the safety around school for all children.


Please can I ask that despite how busy it is or wet the weather the bus drop off 
bay is not used for parking at pick up or drop off.
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Bunbury Primary School 

Sporting News


Autumn term 2022


A huge well done to our Year 5 Indoor Athletics team who competed at Tarporley High School on Thursday 
evening. Mr Friel reports that everyone demonstrated fantastic effort and team spirit and were a real 
credit to the school. Thanks also needs to be said to Mr Friel for organising and Mrs Walker for cheering 
the team on. Well done team Bunbury!


This half terms PE fixtures are listed below and will take place at Tarporley High School. A huge thank you 
as always to Mr Friel and our staff team who support these sporting events.


PE Award

The PE award for this and last week, goes to Arlo in Year 5 and Samson in Reception 
class for both putting in good effort and being a great help during lessons.


Mrs Badger's Weekly Awards

This term we will be focusing on the value of trust. Each week we will awarding those children 

who have demonstrated this value during the school week.


Trust Award


YR - Arabella for being a kind and trustworthy member of our class


Y1 - Emilia for being a trusted and reliable member of the class


Y2 - James for being trusted and reliable helper to Miss Charlesworth


Y3 - Primrose for always being a reliable and trustworthy member of the class


Y4 - Harry for always being a trusted and reliable classmate


Y5 - Ella for always being a reliable and trustworthy member of Year 5


Y6 - Florence for being a trustworthy friend 
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Headteacher Award


YR - Arlo and Alice H for working well together in Maths 


Y1 - Dylan for a brilliant Elmer the elephant in art


Y2 - Jack Morg for brilliant effort all of the time


Y3 - Ruby for her writing on the river Nile


Y4 - Ella C for her brilliant work in Maths this week!


Y5 - Tenzing for his writing on Easter Island. Well done!


Y6 - Megan for her fantastic reading this term! 


Mathletics Awards


YR Bronze - Liilian, Alice N & Isla


Y1 Bronze - Finley x2, Aelwen, Alyssia, Dylan, Poppy x2, Lili & Ivy


     Silver   - Finley & Poppy 


Y2 Bronze - Bertie x2, Jack Morr x2, JP, Lachlan, Bertie & Asher


     Silver  - Bertie


Y4 Bronze - Martha & Issey


Y5 Bronze - Corey x2, Isabelle x2, Freddie x3, Alex x2, Oliver


     Silver - Corey & Oliver


     Gold -   Corey


Y6 Bronze - Esme & Amelia


    Silver   - Esme


    Gold     - Esme


Times Tables Awards


Y4 Bronze - Ella C


    Silver - Freddie


    Champ - Ingo


    Champ - 99q with inverse in 4 mins - William T, Seb & James


    Champ - 99q with inverse in 3 mins - George and Seb


Y5 Silver   - Oliver


    Gold - Arlo


    Champ - Henry & Zachery


    Champ 14x - Hugo


    Champ 15x - Isabelle


    Champ 17x - Alex


    Champ 18x - Corey & Alex


Y6 Bronze - Khiari


    Gold - Florence, Emily G, Marni


    Champ - Finley, Euan & Sky
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Have a lovely weekend from all of the Bunbury Team and I look forward to seeing you back in school on 
Monday.


Nic Badger
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 DT SOCCER CAMP FESTIVE FOOTBALL 


Please email dtsoccercamp@gmail.com to book your place!
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